
It is hereby notified that the WBCPCR has decided to 

reconsider its decision regarding blacklisting  of Mr. Rishi 

Kant of Shakti Vahini, NGO in light of his unconditional 

apology to the Chairperson. 

 

The further course of action will be notified in due time. 

 

It is also hereby notified that Shakti Vahini, NGO, is 

allowed to operate in West Bengal in the area of child 

rights and protection. 


